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Upcoming Dates 

Jan  23 7:00pm Night Meeting 

  Speaker: Candace 

   Hassen 

 

Feb  7 12:00pm Board Meeting 

  1:30pm Speaker– Bonnie 

  Langenfeld 

 

 8 9:30am—Class with 

  Bonnie Langenfeld 

 

 27 7:00pm Night Meeting 

  Lecture & Trunk Show 

 

 29 9:30am Class 

 

Mar  6 No meeting just a  

  ROAD TRIP—see page 4 

 

 26 7:00pm Night Meeting 

  Program: Helpful Tips 

  from the Sew-n-Sews  

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE—WANDA HUDERSKI 

QUILTERS GUILD OF THE 

SOUTHERN CRESCENT 

IMPORTANT 

February articles are due 

by February 10th via 

email to this email 

address: 

qgscquilters@gmail.com 

NOTE: If your article is not 

received by then the 

newsletter will be published 

without it. 

JUNE 2019  

Inside this issue: 

Welcome to 2020 a year of new challenges, possibilities and opportunities.  

This month’s newsletter contains a lot of infor-

mation for you to review.  In addition to our usu-

al listing of programs for the next couple of 

months several of the committees have re-

quests for input from our membership.   

Please be on the lookout for these requests, give 

them some consideration and kindly respond to 

the committee with your feedback. 

Here are the pages that contain these requests… 

Nighttime March Program looking for input . Page  10 

2020 Raffle Quilt committee has several  

questions for you including ticket selling   Page   8 

opportunities and ideas for ticket selling venues 

2021 Program committee needs your input  Page 9 

regarding speakers and programs choices    

Participation is key to success.  Without your participation we cannot 

achieve continued success. 

See page 6 for what success looks like!!! 

Wanda Huderski 

 This Photo by Unknown Author 

is licensed under CC BY-SA-NC 
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Present: Wanda Huderski, Co-President and newslet-

ter/website; Kristin Slagle, Co-President; Sarah 

Swab, Secretary; Brandi Shockley, treasurer; Robbin 

Manter, community service; Judy Daymont, newslet-

ter;  Sharon Pope, Retreat 2020; Evie Tomlinson, 

night programs 2020; Candy Shively, Joann Gorrell, 

Emma Ross, Day Programs, 2020; Tina Wilson, 

membership; Joan Willcocks, Daytime “M.C”; Wilma 

Johnson, Daytime refreshments; Susan Peryam, 

2020 raffle quilt sales. 

Meeting called to order at 12:05 pm by Wanda Hud-

erski 

No Board meeting was held in December, thus no 

minutes to approve. Motion to approve November 

2019 minutes by Candy Shively, 2
nd

 by Wilma John-

son.   Unanimous approval 

Committee Reports:  

Treasury:  Treasurer did not attend meeting, no re-

port 

Silent Auction 2020:  Donations for Silent Auction 

2020 are being accepted by Joann Gorrell. 

Membership:  Membership cards and raffle tickets 

are ready to hand out to members upon payment of 

2020 dues. 

Community Service:   Sew-in today went well. Rob-

bin has developed a form that shows who worked 

on each phase of each community service quilt.  

This form will be included with the in progress quilt 

until completion. Robbin is also asking for sugges-

tions on quilt patterns. 

Refreshments:  Daytime: no refreshments will be 

needed for the months of March or December.   No 

one volunteered to coordinate refreshments for the 

evening meetings.   Members of the board will 

provide refreshments for the January evening 

meeting. 

Library:  No report   

Raffle Quilt 2020:   The quilt represents the 100
th
 

anniversary of the 19
th
 Amendment which allowed 

women to vote.  Quilt is completed and Susan re-

quested ideas on what venues it would be appropri-

ate to sell tickets at.  A motion was made by Candy 

and 2
nd

 by Kristin to use up to $100 to print promo-

tional material for the quilt.   Motion passed. 

 

Raffle Quilt 2021: Joan Willcocks presented a quilt 

that she was willing to donate that would be our 

2021 raffle quilt.  A motion was made by Wanda 

and 2
nd

 by Susan Peryam  to accept Joan’s lovely 

quilt as our 2021 raffle quilt.  Motion passed unani-

mously. 

Newsletter and website:   Judy Daymont will 

“shadow” Wanda and take over the Newsletter Editor 

position in the near future. Articles are to be sub-

mitted to: qgscquilters@gmail.com.     

Sunshine and Shadows:  Two cards have been sent 

to members so far this year. 

Programs:  Candace Hassen will present a lecture 

and trunk show at the January evening meeting. 

Bonnie Langenfeld will be here on February 7, 2020 

with a presentation on Realistic Fabric Art, and will 

have a Trunk Show, followed by a workshop the 

next day titled “Beardie in Bobbin Work.” There are 

spaces available for the February 8th workshop.  For 

the February 27th evening meeting a lecture and 

trunk show will be presented followed by a class on 

February 29
th
.   The February class, “Wrapped in Rib-

bon” is full.    

Retreat 2020: Only a few spots left for members to 

sign up.  Final payment is due no later than the 

March evening guild meeting. A voluntary Christmas 

theme project will be offered.   

New Business:   

The Foundry School that meets at Saint Andrews in 

the Pines has requested that we teach a group of 9
th
 

and 10
th
 graders how to quilt.   Joan Willcocks will 

be heading the group of volunteers.   The 1
st
 of five 

classes/meetings will be on January 31, 2020.  Joan 

has asked for volunteers to help.
 

Joan and Kristen will be hosting a pre-day meeting 

sew-in where members can come and receive help 

on their projects.  This will be from 9-12 am.  One 

of their planned projects will be sewing/paper piec-

ing the guild nametag. 

Monthly Mini:   Jane Coleman is compiling a list of 

monthly mini volunteers for 2020. 

 

Continued on page — 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES—JANUARY 3, 2020 

Sarah Swab 

mailto:qgscquilters@gmail.com


January 2020  

www.QGSCquilters.com     ~     email: QGSCQuilters@gmail.com    ~     Follow us on Facebook 

 

Page 3 

2020 UPCOMING DAY TIME PROGRAMS 

Emma Ross, Candy Shively, Robbin Manter 

and Joann Gorrell 

 

Friday, February 7 —$5 guest fee 

1:30pm at Holy Trinity Church, PTC 

Bonnie Langenfeld with talk about "The Art of 

Realistic Fabric Art". It includes using lines of 

perspective, use of color for depth, fabric choic-

es, stitching techniques and how to construct a 

fabric picture. PLUS Bonnie will have a trunk 

show. 

Saturday, February 8 Class—Pre-registration 

and payment required 

9:30 am to 12:30 pm at the PTC Library  

Bonnie Langenfeld will teach Bobbin work using 

a Bearded Collie as a sample.  There are a couple 

spaces available, so contact Robbin Manter at 

720-670-8598 to register.   

• Check out Bonnie's website 

at www.landscapesinfabric.com.   

• See Bonnie's Facebook Live presentations on 

the 2nd Mondays at Noon  (Jan 13, Feb 10, 

Mar 9, Apr 13).   

 SEE PAGE 6 FOR MORE DETAILS ABOUT THE 

WORKSHOP 

On March 6 we have a field trip to Carrollton to 

see two quilt exhibits.   

 SEE PAGE 4 FOR DETAILS. 

 

 

 

 

 

START NOW TO SAVE ALL YOUR OLD BLUE 

JEANS AND OTHER DENIMS for Latifah Shakir 

workshop on November 7 "Unexpected Denim 

Compositions".  Keep watching the newsletters 

for more details.  

FEBRUARY DAYTIME PRE-MEETING SEW-ALONG 

Friday, February 7th 

 

GUILD NAME TAGS 

 

Whether you’ve been waiting to find the right 

time to sew your first guild name tag or a re-

placement, here’s your opportunity. Our daytime 

pre-meeting sew-along for February is a paper 

pieced nametag-making session.  

 

We’ll meet Friday, February 7 from 9:30-11:30 

am at HTCC and get the job done.  

 

SUPPLIES Needed  

• Fabric scraps (approximately 5”x7” 

pieces of 3 or 4 colors)  

• Scrap (approximately 8”x10” con-

trasting piece for background of star.) 

• 1 coordinating fat quarter (border and 

backing) 

• Batting 5”x7” White or a light color 

scrap.  

• Basic sewing supplies: pins, small 

sharp scissors, seam ripper, etc.  

• Sewing machine -don’t forget your 

cord & foot pedal and extension cord 

(You could probably partner with a 

friend to share a machine.) 

• Neutral (or matching) thread & bob-

bins 

• Rotary cutter & small mat & small rul-

ers. We will have a couple for the 

group, but personal one to share with 

your neighbor would be helpful. 

• Glue stick 

 

For more information or questions contact Kristin 

Slagle.  

PLAN AHEA 

D 

 

http://www.landscapesinfabric.com/
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2020 UPCOMING NIGHT TIME PROGRAMS 

Evie Tomlinson, MJ Johnson & Claudia Singleton 

 

Thursday, January 23 —$5 guest fee 

7:00pm at Fayette Presbyterian Church 

Candace Hassen, a local fiber artist. 

Come join us to be inspired by her journey as a 

fiber artist and see her fantastic trunk show. 

It is always nice to start the new year with new cre-

ative ideas. $5 guest fee  

 

Thursday, February 27 — $5 guest fee 

7:00pm at Fayette Presbyterian Church 

Lain Stowe from Sew Much Fun Quilt Shop in Co-

lumbus, GA 

Lain is a Judy Niemeyer certified instructor. 

She has a wonderful trunk show to brighten up the 

winter months. 

Bob will be accompanying her to help sell any 

items from their store that may interest you. 

 

Saturday, February 29 

Wrapped Ribbon Class instructed by Lain Stowe 

This class is full.  

If you are interested and want to be put on the 

waiting list, please contact MJ Johnson or Evie Tom-

linson. 

Members who have signed up for the class will be 

receiving an email with pre-class homework de-

tails. 

 

Next exciting class will be April 24
th
.  Check your 

program card.  We will start sign-up sheet in Feb. 

Lots of fun classes this year. Remember you get a 

crystal every time you participate, and prizes will 

follow! 
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2020 UPCOMING DAY TIME PROGRAM— 

MARCH 6TH — ROAD TRIP 

Candy Shivley 

Our March Daytime Meeting will be a road trip to 

see TWO quilt exhibits in Carrollton.  

A Thread Runs Through It is the title of the ex-

hibit at the Southeastern Quilt and Textile Mu-

seum. This juried exhibit features work by at 

quilter from across Georgia and South Carolina 

who are members of Studio Art Quilt Associates 

(SAQA). Did you know that FOUR of our own 

guild members belong to SAQA?  

A second exhibit, entitled JAM Session, will be 

just down the street at the Carrollton Arts Cen-

ter. This exhibit features works by four Juried 

Artist Members from the GA/SC SAQA region.  

Mark your calendar NOW for this fabulous road 

trip. You will probably be leaving Carrollton 

about 3:30 pm.  

Note: The Southeastern Quilt and Textile Muse-

um does have an admission charge of $4 (group 

rate for our guild).  

We will meet in the covered entrance area out-

side our usual meeting space at Holy Trinity 

Catholic Church (HTC) NO LATER THAN 11:45 

am to form carpools to Carrollton. We hope 

those with space will offer rides to those who 

need a carpool. RIDERS should plan to give their 

driver $5 - $7 toward gas. All who are riders or 

driving a carpool should refrain from wearing 

fragrances or scents out of concern for those 

with allergies. 

All guild members will receive an email during 

February with a link to an evite to RSVP and re-

quest rides and/or offer space in your car.  

WATCH for this email! This will make our logis-

tics go more quickly at HTC. Even if you plan to 

drive independently, please RSVP so we get a 

head count.  Independent drivers should plan to 

be AT the museum no later than 1:00 pm to join 

up with our guild group for the reduced price. 
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES CONTINUED... MONTHLY MINI 

Day: Tina Wilson 

Night: Jane Coleman 

Monthly Minis are due a month ahead to promote 

sales via email, Facebook, and our newsletter. 

To sign up for one of the openings email Tina or 

Jane. 

MONTH DAY NIGHT 

January Jennifer Clay Kathy Dear 

February Sharon Jeffries Eileen Reid 

March Road trip-no  

formal meeting 

Sarah Swab 

April Kathy Schultz Kathy Schultz 

May Laura Bosma Laura Bosma 

June Judy Daymont Wanda Huderski 

July  Sue Klinker 

August Patti Hobson Judy Balek 

September   

October   

November Laura Wheater Laura Wheater 

Challenge Quilt 2020: 

Laura Wheater and Sue Tryon are coordinating 

the challenge quilt for 2020.   It will be tied in 

with the theme of the 19
th
 Amendment to the 

Constitution.  Completion month will be July for 

both day and evening meetings.   

Tabled until next Board Meeting:  

A discussion was held regarding the possibility 

to have the silent auction in December be both 

quilting items as well as handmade items made 

by guild members.   Motion was made by Sarah 

and 2
nd

 by Kristen to table the discussion to Feb-

ruary to allow members to consider the possibili-

ties.   Motion passed.  Additionally tabled is the 

final budget for 2020.  

Motion to adjourn   Sarah, 2nd by Kristen. Motion 

passed 

Meeting adjourned at 1:05 pm.    

Next board meeting: February 7, 2020 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Robbin Manter 

Service Sew Day WHAT A SUCCESS.  I thank all of you for 

coming out in the rain.  We made 64 squares. Some people 

took additional squares home to finish. We had people put-

ting together kits.   

 
The squares we made will make 2 twin, 2 throws and 2 kid 

quilts. Now we need volunteers to sew them together. 
I did not mean to leave you with the impression that all of 

the quilts should be what I call a popping quilt. I love that 

we make quilts in all types of designs and colors. The idea 

of walking into a place that only had popping quilts – 

scary.   

 

I know that I took at least a few of you outside your com-

fort zone. I’m glad. 
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2019 COMMUNITY SERVICE RECAP 

 

Sue Schultz 

 

Our guild went above and beyond with community service in 2019. I am so 

proud to have been able to work with this group as one of your community 

service chair persons for the past six years. You are truly a blessing to so 

many.  

In 2019 our guild donated: 

• 10 twin size quilts and pillowcases to the kids at Christian City 

• 18 quilts and 61 pillowcases to the women and children at Promise 

Place 

• 17 quilts and pillowcases to our veterans 

• 61 crocheted baby hats for the hospital NICU babies made by Wilma 

Johnson 

• 5 bags to Bloom Closet 

• 34 quilts and 14 burp cloths to the Fayetteville Pregnancy Resource 

Center 

• 38 small kennel quilts to shelters in need 

• 100 baby quilts to A Baby’s Helping Hand 

• 1 Breast cancer quilt 

 

That is 180 quilts, 88 pillowcases, 5 bloom bags, 38 kennel 

quilts, 14 burp cloths and 61 baby hats!!!  

You all are amazing!!!! 
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Amazing results!   

Thank you to everyone who participated.   

It was truly a team effort. 
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2020 NIGHTTIME PROGRAM PREVIEW 

Evie Tomlinson,  MJ Johnson, Claudia Singleton and Wanda Huderski 

Thursday night meeting    -   Jan 23, 2020 7:00pm 

 

Fayette Presbyterian Church 

 

Come and be inspired by Candace Hassen 

https://quiltdesignsbycandace.com/ 

A trunk show by a local fiber artist 

 

 
 
 

Here is how Candace describes her program-- 

 

“My Trunk Show program is all about inspiration. I show about 20 

large quilts and share how I got the idea for each one. I discuss the 

strategies I used to stay organized throughout the project, explain the 

reasons behind my design decisions, and provide tools to help you 

keep your own projects moving from start to finish. The goal of this 

program is to help you see the world with fresh eyes, and to learn to 

find inspiration in so much more than just other quilts.” 

 

 

Fee is $25 to be paid at registration.  A materials 

list is available for you to bring your own supplies 

or Bonnie supplies a kit for $35 also to be paid at 

registration. 

Don’t miss this dynamic instructor. Contact 

Robbin Manter at:  720-670-8598 

charityquilter1001@gmail.com 

 

Friday, February 7 day meeting at 1:30 pm  

Holy Trinity Catholic Church 

Fabric Choices and Stitching Techniques.  

Bonnie Langenfeld, talented artist, skilled,  

creative, patient teacher.  

 

 

Saturday, February 8, 2020   

9:30am – 12:30pm  

PTC Library, Floy Farr Room 

Make and take a Bearded Collie 

while learning Bobbin Work 

that can be applied to other 

projects. 

 

 

BEARDIE IN THE BOBBIN 

2020 DAYTIME PROGRAM AND CLASS—FEBRUARY 

about:blank
mailto:charityquilter1001@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP 

Joy Brett & Tina Wilson 

So far, we have 43 returning members and 1 new 

member...a total of 44 members have paid for 

2020. 

Welcome to our new member Judy Fruscione! 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS 

Barb Moyle 

If you are aware of any guild member need-

ing a card please contact Barb Moyle at 

azmoyle@aol.com. 

So far, 2 cards have been sent out from Decem-
ber requests. Hoping for more sunshine & less 
shadows in 2020!  
 

Thanks. 

2020 RAFFLE QUILT – 

 Susan Peryam and Jennifer Woods 

 

The 2020 Raffle Quilt commemorating the centennial anniversary of women’s right to vote in the United 

States is ready for display and ticket sales. 

We are excited to announce that we are participating in the Sewing Expo at the 

Infinite Energy Center in Duluth, March 12- 14, 2020.  This is a great opportuni-

ty for the guild.   Our booth at the expo to display the raffle quilt 

and sell tickets is free as long as we participate in the expo 

ambassador program.   Ambassadors volunteer 4 hours of 

their time, get free admission, and tickets for prizes.  To register 

to be an ambassador go to – sewingexpo.com, click on volunteer and complete 

the ambassador application.   Choose location of Atlanta and Group Affiliation 

QGSC.   

In addition, we need volunteers to staff the guild booth - raffle 

quilt display and ticket sales.  Volunteers need to commit to a 

half day. 

(Make a day of it, be an ambassador and spend time in our guild booth.  

Questions?  Contact Susan Peryam  

Be sure to let Susan know if you have registered to be an ambassador and/or can commit to a half day in the 

guild booth.  We want to make sure you get special recognition.  Thank you. 

Also, we, Jennifer and Susan, want to hear from members – 

What kind of prizes or awards would make you want to get out and sell tickets.    We will go to the 

Board with ideas for rewarding member ticket sales in February. 

What venues do you know about that would be a good place to display the quilt and sell tickets.  Think 

about church craft fairs, community gatherings, market places, etc.  You may be eligible for a prize if 

you find a venue. 

Contact Jennifer Woods or Susan Peryam . 

 

If you don’t renew your membership by the 

March nighttime meeting your email address 

will be removed from future distributions and 

updates. 

http://sewingexpo.com/
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The Theme for the 2020 Challenge is the 100 

Year Anniversary of  Women's Right to Vote in 

the US. 

What does this mean to you?  What does this mean 

to your family? What does this mean for our coun-

try? 

How can you best commemorate this milestone? 

• Due date = the July Day Meeting. 

(Voting will happen at both the July Day Meeting 

and the July Night Meeting.) 

 

Quilt Requirements: 

• Include a Finished  3 layer quilt 

• Include at least one figure of a woman. 

• Include at least one photo transfer 

• Include the words "One Hundred" or the num-

ber, "100" 

• Include the colors Red, White, and Blue.  (Other 

colors are optional.) 

• Include a LABEL on the Back of the quilt which 

includes the Title of the quilt, Your Name, and 

Date of Completion 

• Quilt Size: from Mini to Lap Size. (No Larger.) 

Our Afro-American sisters who have not reached 

their 100 year anniversary yet are invited to share 

their interpretation of this theme.  

Questions?  You may contact Sue Tryon at evening 

meetings or Laura Wheater at most daytime or 

evening meetings   

2020 CHALLENGE QUILT DAY AND NIGHT 

Laura Wheater & Sue Tryon    

PLANNING UNDERWAY FOR NEXT YEAR ALREADY!!! 

PROGRAMS 2021  

Hello Members, 

Working hard on night-time programs for 2021; 

Cleme is assisting me.  My plan is to have one na-

tional/traveling speaker for traditional quilting and 

one for art quilting. 

Gyleen Fitzgerald is the featured speaker for Sep-

tember 2021.  She will be doing two work-

shops.  Please go to her website 

(www.colourfulstitches.com) and let me know which 

workshops you are interested in taking.   

For art quilting, I am considering the follow-

ing people for this choice; please take a look 

at their websites for their offerings and let 

me know if you have any interest in any of 

them and any preferences for talks or work-

shops.  If you have any other suggestions in 

this quilting genre, please send them to 

me.  Currently looking at Hollis Chatelaine, 

Jan Girod and Kristin Rodriguez of Fiber on 

a Whim and Laurie Ceesay Landree.  

PLEASE GIVE FEEDBACK BY FEBRUARY 4; 

send me an e-mail  or you can post to the 

QGSC Facebook page. 

I would like to know if the membership likes com-

bining the daytime and nighttime meeting challeng-

es; if so, I will work with the challenge chair for that 

year to continue.   

Lastly, let me know any interests/ideas you have in 

speakers, techniques, etc.   

Thanks and I look forward to hearing from the 

membership. 

Myla 

 
Note!! 

Myla is asking for feedback. This is 

your chance to have some input in 

the decisions she needs to make 

for 2021 programs. 

http://www.colourfulstitches.com/
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I am starting the new year with a new challenge on my de-

sign wall. Thank you so much for taking the time and ef-

fort to make a star block for the president’s quilt. I have 

already designed a layout using  EQ8.  

Sarah Swab has challenged me to get it done before 6 

months like she did. All I can say is, I’M WORKING ON IT. 

I love my blocks and our guild rocks!!! 

Evie Tomlinson, retired president 2018-2019 

This Photo by Unknown Author is 

licensed under CC BY-NC 

 
The Southeastern Quilt and Textile 
Museum in Carrollton, GA is hosting a 
large quilting event on February 21 & 
22, 2020 called IMAGINE 2020 - A 
QUILTING EXPO.  
 
It will be held at the Carrollton Center 
for the Arts. 
 
https://www.imagine2020expo.com/   
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This program needs you! 

The nighttime program committee 

will be presenting  

Helpful Tips from the Sew-n-Sews 

on Thursday March 26, 2020 

We all love to 

learn new 

ways to store 

our sewing 

items.  

Maybe you 

have orga-

nized your 

scissors, thread, or etc. 

We want to share your great sewing 

hacks with others just like in your 

favorite magazine, they pick their 

favorites and publish them. 

Of course, the magazine gives out 

awards if you are published. I bet we 

have some awards too! 

We are asking you to send a picture 

with a 50 word or less description. 

Send your pics and description to 

Evie Tomlinson. 

Put Helpful Tips QGSC in the subject  

about:blank
about:blank
https://www.imagine2020expo.com/
about:blank
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OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: 

Quilters Guild of the Southern Crescent  

P.O. Box 142061, Fayetteville, GA 30214  

Co-Presidents:    

 Wanda Huderski and Kristin Slagle 

Daytime Meeting Facilitator: Joan Willcocks  

Secretary: Sarah Swab 

Treasurer:  Brandi Shockley 

Membership: Joy Brett, helper-Tina Wilson  

2021 Raffle Quilt Designer(s):   

     Sarah Swab, Jane Coleman, Phyllis Coppolino 

2020 Raffle Quilt Sales:   

 Jennifer Woods and Susan Peryam 

Challenge Quilt Day and Night Combined: 

 Laura Wheater and Sue Tryon 

Community Service:  Robbin Manter 

Facebook Administrators: 

 Candy Shively and Laura Bosma 

 

Facilities  

 Day:  Mayra Diaz 

 Night: Sylvia Bolton and Jorie Stachura  

Librarian: Jean Shealy & Susan Klinker    

Monthly Mini:   Day: Tina Wilson  

    Night: Jane Coleman 

Programs: 

Day 2020: Emma Ross, Candy Shively, Robbin    

 Manter and Joann Gorrell 

Night 2020: Evie Tomlinson, Wanda Huderski,     

MJ Johnson, Claudia Singleton 

Day 2021:  Robbin Manter and Joann Gorrell  

 

Night 2021:  Myla Chapman 

Newsletter:  Wanda Huderski and Judy Daymont 

Refreshments:  Day:  Wilma Johnson 

      Night: Open  

Retreat: Sharon Pope, Laura Wheater and Sue Tryon 

Show & Tell Ribbons: Gayle Newland  

Sunshine & Shadows:  Barbara Moyle 

Website: Wanda Huderski  

Silent Auction 2020 at the joint 

 December Meeting: Joann Gorrell 

 

QGSC 2020 OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

Day Meeting Location: 

Holy Trinity Catholic Church  

(subject to change) 

101 Walt Banks Road 

Peachtree City, Georgia 30269 

Meeting Day: 1st Friday of each month   

Board Meeting Time: 12 noon 

Meeting Time: 1:30pm  

Evening Meeting Location: 

Fayette Presbyterian Church 

791 Highway 92 

Fayetteville, Georgia 30214 

Meeting Day: 4th Thursday of each month unless 

otherwise announced. 

Meeting Time: 7:00pm 

Any changes to regular meeting locations are 

noted on the web page calendar, Facebook and 

reminder email. 
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QGSC – 8
TH

 ANNUAL RETREAT – THURS, APRIL 16 – SUN, APRIL 19, 2020 

Once again, our retreat will be held at Charlie Elliott Wildlife Center, in Mansfield, GA. 

The Registration for 2020, will include all meals, starting with Lunch on Thursday, through lunch on Sunday 

(including all taxes & gratuity), to take advantage of our checkout time of 4PM for the Meeting Room on 

Sunday.  More sewing time!!! YAY!!!!   The fee will also include your lodging for 3 nights, including tax.  And 

Best of All, we will be set-up in the Main Conference Hall once again!   

We are going to entice you with a new concept for our 2020 Retreat and bring a Christmas theme to our OP-

TIONAL projects.  We have a Mystery Quilt project, our Annual Community Service project and back by popu-

lar demand, a mini-challenge.  For all who enjoy it, we will have a “Grab Bag” gift exchange (with a $30 val-

ue), and an Ornament Show & Tell, both also OPTIONAL.  Our BooBoo Piggy, Fat Qtr Basket & Gift Card draw-

ing will still be awarded on Sunday.   

We are now taking Registrations for 2020, with your $50.00 NON-REFUNDABLE DEPOSIT to hold your spot.  

The balance of $245.00 for the total 2020 fee will be due by Mar. 26th, 2020 (Evening QGSC meeting date), 

in order for a final guaranteed count to be turned in to CEWC as required.  After that date, any paid fees 

cannot be reimbursed.   

To assist us in planning for the 8
th
 Annual Retreat, would you like to see or PRESENT a particular demo or 

technique?  Tell us about it!  We would love to hear all your fresh ideas!  

 

- - - - - -8
th
 Annual QGSC Retreat Registration Information 4/16 – 4/19 **2020**- - - - - - - -  

 NAME:  ___________________________________________ 

 EMAIL: ___________________________________________  

 PHONE(S): ________________________________________    (Pd via PayPal  $________) 

 REQUESTED ROOMMATE: __________________________    ($50 deposit Pd__________) 

 HEALTH CONCERNS (ALLERGIES/MOBILITY ISSUES):          ($245 bal Pd_____________)  

 Would you like to see or PRESENT a particular demo or technique?  Tell us about it:  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

 * * * Information below to be provided at the Retreat * * *  

Emergency contact: ____________________________________  

____________________________________________________  

                                                                 Retreat Committee: Sharon Pope, Laura Wheater, Sue Tryon 


